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Travelers, detour
to coverage by

some of BIHMST
Sports

Correspondents

 

Travelers, join correspon-
dents  William M. Larsha, Jr.
and Ashley Braun in their
sports coverage of University
of Memphis Tigers, Memphis
Grizzlies, Memphis Redbirds,
Tennessee Titans, Southern
Heritage FedEx/St.Jude Golf
Classic, and much, much more
on The Mid- South Tribune
and the Black Information
Highway on www.blackinfor-
mationhighway . c o m

Welcome, Travelers!

www.blackinformationhighway.com

Ashley Braun

William M. Larsha, Jr.
 

“The Muhammad Ali
Humanitarian Awards: An
Evening of Recognizing
Greatness” was held  on
Saturday evening, September 27
in Louisville, Kentucky.  
This charitable event of celebra-
tion and recognition honored
individuals around the world
who have made significant con-
tributions toward the attainment
of peace, social justice, or other
positive actions pertaining to
human or social capital.   

These awards are unique
because they are inspired by
Muhammad’s six core princi-
ples—confidence, conviction,
dedication, giving, respect, and
spirituality—and will help
ensure that today’s young people
have role models to whom they
can look up to and be empow-
ered by to generate positive
impact in their own communi-
ties, according to the
Muhammad Ali Center litera-
ture. In addition to the afore-
mentioned core principle cate-
gories, the Muhammad Ali
Center also gives out a
Humanitarian Award to an indi-
vidual who has demonstrated
significant philanthropic devo-
tion or socially-conscious serv-
ice to the world.
From poverty to health dispari-

ties… and violence prevention
to environmental sustainability,

the world community faces
many challenges.  
A summary of the center’s phi-

losophy says: “Yet, in our
increasing interconnected world,
the actions and decisions of
ordinary citizens are creating
positive change, one step at a
time.  Passionate and compas-
sionate people are identifying
needs in their communities or
countries and are acting upon
them.”   
The Muhammad Ali Center, a

501(c) 3 corporation, was co-
founded by Muhammad Ali and
his wife Lonnie in their home-
town of Louisville, Kentucky.
The international cultural center
promotes the six core principles
of Muhammad Ali (Confidence,
Conviction, Dedication, Giving,
Respect, and Spirituality) in
ways that inspire personal and
global greatness and provides
programming and events around
the focus areas of education,
gender equity, and global citi-
zenship. Its newest initiative,
Generation Ali, fosters a new
generation of leaders to con-
tribute positively to their com-
munities and to change the
world for the better. The
Center’s headquarters also con-
tains an award-winning museum
experience. For more informa-
tion,  visit www.alicenter.org. 

Muhammad Ali
is honored as
‘the Greatest’

Former heavyweight champion and legend Muhammad Ali  (seated) is surrounded with family
and friends  along with another legend, Jim Brown (center), during Ali’s celebration. Watch cov-
erage on the Sports lane on The Mid-South Tribune and the Black Information Highway at
www.blackinformationhighway.com. (Photo courtesy of the Muhammad Ali Center)

See coverage of the Muhammad Ali Awards on the
Sports lane on The Mid-South Tribune and the

Black Information Highway.com. Welcome, Travelers!


